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As of December 31, 2015, the Curlin 4000 CMS pump has reached its end-of-life. This means that Moog
Medical Devices Group (MMDG) has ceased all support and servicing of and no longer manufactures or
distributes replacement parts for Curlin 4000 CMS pumps. Any Curlin 4000 CMS pump currently in use
may remain in service until it no longer operates within the specifications described in the Owner’s
Manual. Any use of a Curlin 4000 CMS pump, once it no longer operates within MMDG’s
specifications, may result in serious harm to patients. MMDG no longer performs preventive
maintenance or other repair services for Curlin 4000 CMS pumps, and any Curlin 4000 CMS pumps sent
to MMDG without an RMA will be returned unrepaired.

MMDG is continuing to manufacture, service and support the Curlin 6000 CMS Ambulatory



